
 

 

 
 

 
 

Jazz Evening and presentation of Music Colours 
Tuesday 4th July, 7pm 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
On Tuesday 4th July, the music department will host its final concert of the academic year. This year it 
will take the form of an informal Jazz evening; think low lighting, tables, wine and fabulous music! The 
Big Band will headline the evening with additional music from Wind Band, the Jazz Trio and all the 
choirs. We will also take the opportunity to award music colours to several students who have shown a 
significant commitment to music in recent years. 
 
The concert is in the school hall and entry is free. Wine and other refreshments will be served 
by the Parents’ Association. I do hope that you can join us and celebrate the superb music-making 
and excellent musical achievement that forms part of the vibrant life of Ripon Grammar School.  
 
I would be most grateful if you could let me know by email if your son/daughter will not be participating 
in this event. seymoure@ripongrammar.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. E Seymour 
Director of Music 
 
 
 


